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pa rtm ent of  
Computer Science at Trinity College 
Dublin, where he teaches and conducts 
research in the areas of EHR, XML, 
HL7 and Semantic Web. Second, the 
School is now one step closer to 
launching a distributed master degree 
program in health informatics, 
tentatively set for January 2005. This 
program will be offered via online and 
face-to-face formats over a 2-year 
period. The primary target audience 
will be health and IT professionals 
seeking advanced health informatics 
training. 
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There is a strong support in the 
community for health informatics 
education.  The evidence of it is a 
major donation that the program has 
just received from Manulife Financial, 
a leading Canadian financial services 
company.  The company will invest 
$500,000 over the next five years to 
promote and advance health care 
education at the College.  Half of this 
amount, $250,000, will help to develop 
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